
There is a supply issue affecting your treatment

Oxycodone immediate release

Due to shipping delays, the
oxycodone strength you were
prescribed is out of stock

What’s happening?

You can find more information about
this issue on our website.

www.pharmac.govt.nz/oxynorm
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Pharmac is the New Zealand
Government Agency that makes
decisions about what medicines are
funded for use in New Zealand. 
Email: enquiry@pharmac.govt.nz

About us

Go to www.zero.govt.nz 
Select Pharmac 
Browse the site without using any
mobile data.

No data? No problem!

Talk to the person who prescribed
your oxycodone

If you cannot wait until oxycodone
immediate release is back in stock, you
will need a new prescription. 

You may need to take a different
number of tablets or you may need to
try a different medicine.

We’re sorry for the disruption

We work hard to stop supply issues
affecting people, but unfortunately
we haven’t been able to avoid this
one. 

Your prescriber knows your situation
and what treatment options will be
best for you. 

https://pharmac.govt.nz/oxynorm
mailto:enquiry@pharmac.govt.nz

